

 PPG Management Committee 
What’s Involved in being a Member 

All Patients of both practices are automatically members of the PPG and if you are a Patient you are eligible to be a member of the Management Committee. 
The Management Committee meets, on average, on 4 occasions per year; it is normally in the waiting room at Masham Surgery. We meet at 18:00 for about an hour. 
We traditionally meet on a Wednesday but are considering changing the day. 
The Committee are joined by: A Doctor and the Practice Manager and an agenda is provided. At the meeting we are updated on changes in the practice & the surgeries and provide feedback from patients. Reports back from Patients are notified to the secretary; urgent matters are sent by email as soon as they are notified, to the Practice Manager and routine matters are included in the next agenda. 
The PPG was formed about 25 years ago in 2000 when participation groups were not as universal. Since 2015 they have been a condition of the NHS contract with Practices. 
Initially the main aim of the PPG was to act as a repository for people wanting to donate money to the Practice for equipment. The NHS funds most equipment but there are refinements or equipment available that are unfunded that enable quicker treatment or diagnosis without travelling. 
That still continues but the emphasis was switched to practical help, during the COVID crisis. That has been refined and takes the form of vaccination marshalling - mostly on Saturdays. 
We also receive information from many sources particularly from the Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership. That and other information is shared by email. 
The membership of the Management Committee is in the Public Domain and to preserve privacy it is only your name and town or village where you live that are made public. The Committee has your address and contact details and uses that for communication and that is kept by the Secretary
